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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Patrick Collopy in Denver

News

2.17.22


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Patrick Collopy has joined the firm as an associate in the

Denver office.

Before joining Fisher Phillips, Patrick represented employers in complex federal and state court

litigation matters and in administrative hearings before the Equal Employment Opportunity

Commission and the Department of Labor. At Fisher Phillips, Patrick will continue representing

employers in workplace law disputes and will also provide companies with counseling and advice

on all aspects of their employment relationships.

Patrick is the second new attorney to join in Denver in 2022, bringing the lawyer count in that office

to 24.

Patrick is a Certified Information Privacy Professional and is a member of the International

Association of Privacy Professionals. He earned his law degree from Brooklyn Law School and his

undergraduate degree from Fordham University.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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